1ST MEETING OF THE JURY ON THE ARCHITECTURAL COMPETITION FOR THE
“LOI 130" PROJECT

The jury for the architectural competition on the "Loi 130" project of the European commission met for the first time last week. Brussels-Capital
Region is represented in the jury by the Minister-President and the Master Archictect "Bouwmeester" Mr Kristiaan Borret is also jury member. The
Brussels Commissioner for Europe, Mr Alain Hutchinson, proposed as deputy-jurer, attented the meeting.

More info on the project: http://ec.europa.eu/oib/10i130-competition/news_en.htm
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